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Awards from Week 10 Friday 9 April

Ruma Tahi
Odin Mikkelson

For your effort and enthusiasm in your reading.
William Carston

For your independence and enthusiasm during writing.

Ruma Rua
Levi Amoamo

For your self-management measuring the
capacity of containers.

Milton Ferreira
For your creativity and self-management during

writing and reading.
Kahlia Ratu-Wanakore

For your independence during learning and your initiative
and helpfulness in class.

Kasey Gillespie
For your focus and enthusiasm during maths learning.
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Ruma Toru
Chloe Hayes

For the responsible attitude being shown in class. It is appreciated.
Annabelle Shaw

For the effort being shown in developing your learning.
You’re becoming so much more confident!

Emma Mackinnon
For your respectful and responsible attitude.

Your leadership is appreciated.

Ruma Whā
Annalise Purvis

For your positive and caring helpful nature. You always help others when needed.
Your kindness is really appreciated.

Lune Lange
For your perseverance in reading. You are recognizing more words.

Ka pai, Lune.
Cheylah Te Moni

Welcome to Broadlands School.

Forthcoming Events - Term 1:

The complete list at this time!

Friday 16 April - Teacher Only Day - School Closed - Last day of Term 1

From the Desk of the Tumuaki

Ngā mihi nui, ki a koutou (Greetings to everyone!)



More bikes!

Our last shipment of nine bikes from Gordon’s Pack & Pedal arrived on Tuesday 13

April.

Here we have Chloe Hayes, Cameron Phillips, Oliver Cocks, Owen Waller, Delta
Aarsen, Alise Martelli, Emma McDonald, Lucy Martelli and Israel Wills ready for
action!

The container roller door has been installed now with the trail excavation/construction
planned to happen soon. Thank you to Josh Carston for offering to undertake this task! In
the mean-time, our 23 bikes will continue to be safely stored in Ruma Rima.



A Young Achiever!

Here we have Lucy Maretlli who was the first at Broadlands School to receive the new
ankle or wrist bands with “My Principal is Proud of Me” etched on.

Lucy was brilliant in yesterday’s BRICKS Club as the Engineer for the day. She showed so
much patience and spoke so clearly as she gave the instructions to another team member,
the Supplier, who then passes the lego pieces on to the Builder to construct.

Well done, Lucy!

Our teachers also have a supply of bands, to be given out at very special times, which
reads “My Teacher is Proud of Me”.

Central BOP Swimming Team

Congratulations to the following swimming team members for their selection to compete in
the Central BOP Swimming Championships held on Wednesday 14 April at the
Rotorua Aquatic Centre.

L to R: Kaylie Young, Casey O’Reilly, Demi Arnold, Delta Aarsen,
Coby Law, Grace Long & Ella Thorpe



Healthy Active Broadlands
swimmers at the
CBOP Swimming
Championships

Talent Show

Mikayla Williams and Ella Thorpe took the initiative a few weeks’ ago to organise a
Talent Show this week. They were supported by Oliver Cocks and Cameron Phillips
during the performances.

They also judged, and decided upon the following winners in each year group category:

Year 1 & 2 : Maria Stewart - Piano Recital -  ‘Ear’
Year 3 & 4: Scarlette Mikkleson -  A story called ‘Battle of the Centuries’

Year 5 & 6: Juliet McDonald - Piano Recital - ‘Balclutha Boogie’

Congratulations!



Holiday Time

Thank you for a sensationally awesome Term 1 with us!

We’ve achieved so much but we are all looking forward to a well-earned break!

Ngā manaakitanga ki a koutou

Graeme

Ka kite ano Graeme, Sophie, Debra, Traleenah, Jess, Halei, Grace, Bridget, Kasey and Tracey

PLEASE SUPPORT THOSE WHO SUPPORT US!




